
September 10, 2018                           NEXT MEETING is Monday, September 17th. Wayne is cooking.  

Rotary Meeting 

Attendance:  Wayne, Hank, Vic, Joan, Millie, Arlene, Karen, Ed, Judy, Terry, Marlene and new member, 
Jeannie Ferris. 

• Wayne passed out a sheet to show what district committees members are on. 
• Two officers are needed to be listed on any grant applications from the district.  Wayne and Ed 

will be those people. 
• Dictionaries – Judy and Millie will handle.  Judy reported numbers needed for this school year.  

Cardwell – 4, Harrison – 6, and Whitehall 44 
• Calendars – Millie ordered 300. We will receive an additional 7% free because the order was 

placed early enough. 
• Interact – Wayne, Millie and Arlene met with the high school contact, Holly Harper, on 

September 5 and discussed various items that will help make the Interact club more successful.  
Holly has been given a copy of the Interact manual and a video link showing what a club in 
Vancouver BC has been able to do.  Our annual Interact dinner will be either November 5 or 12 
and that is when we will have our RYLA campers give a talk. 
The next Interact meeting is at noon on September 12th.  Ed, Millie, Arlene, and Wayne are 
planning to attend.  There will be an election of officers. 
 

• MEETING SCHEDULE:  The following schedule will apply starting in October – regular meetings 
the first and second Mondays of each month.  Third Monday will be a service project.  If needed, 
a meeting date or service project date can be changed.  There will be a Service Project 
Committee (Joan, Jeannie, Arlene).  They will research local service projects and have them 
scheduled in advance, so the club knows what will be done each month and well in advance of 
the service day.  In the summer, this will include fish pond maintenance. 
 

• Meal & Program schedule – Arlene will make up the schedule and post it on the club website. A 
printed copy will also be available. 

• Fellowship – we will have a Christmas party this year, at Joan’s.  Date will be confirmed soon. 
• Harvest Dance – Ed, Wayne, Vic, Terry, Arlene, Karen, Marlene, and Judy are available to work 

on the day of the Harvest Dance/Dinner.  The community center, stage, and band are already 
booked.  The menu will be determined soon.  Interact will be asked to provide help. 

• The club’s website domain name will be renewed for 5 years. 

 

Notes by Arlene 


